
MVC New Faculty Orientation  
August 22, 2017 

Faculty Feedback 
 

Dear Colleague,  
 Your feedback is essential to creating the complete loop on faculty development assessment and 
improvement.  Please take a moment to fill out the following post-event assessment, so that we can continue to 
update our trainings. 
 Thanks so much!  - Dan Clark (daniel.clark@mvc.edu or (951) 571-6183) 
 
Name (Optional):       

Department:   

College (if other than MVC):   

 Excellent Very Good  Good Fair Poor 

1. How would you rate the orientation overall? ○  ○  ○ ○  ○ 

2.  What are the most useful ideas, tips, or techniques you will take from today’s orientation?  How will you 
use what you’ve learned in today’s workshops? 

 

 

 

3.  What do you feel was missing from the orientation, or what could have improved it?  

 

 

 

4. Would you like any follow-up workshops to this one?  Where do we go from here?  

 

 

 

5. Other Comments, Suggestions, Ideas, Rants?  (Use the back as necessary) 
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